
“BIS FORM 999 “Request for Special Priorities Assistance”

Justification:

BIS is seeking approval of an update to BIS form 999.  A clean version and a redline version of 
the form have been included in the submission so the updates can be viewed.  BIS is working to 
updating the Defense Priorities and Allocations System (DPAS) regulations and the BIS Form 
999 is in the Appendix of the DPAS regulations.  Changes and updates to the DAPS regulations 
are being written and are currently in the review process.  BIS requests that the update to BIS 
Form 999 be approved for use. 

Mark Crace
BIS PRA Officer


